

Aynsome Road Cartmel Grange-over-Sands Cumbria LA11 6PR

Telephone - 015395 36262

E-mail: head@cartmel.cumbria.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs R Battersby

Dear parents/carers,

Next Thursday (March 7th) sees the return of World Book Day! To celebrate this year's theme of 'share a story', we thought it would be great if children could come to school in comfy clothes (pyjamas, onesies or anything they find comfortable) and spend the day sharing stories. As well as wearing comfy clothes, children can bring their favourite story book and a pillow/blanket to make sure they're as comfortable as possible when reading.

We'll share a more detailed plan of the day with children closer to the time but we aim to be working as a whole school as much as possible to read and share our favourite stories from home (if you haven't got your favourite book at home and know that school has it just let us know).

If you have any gueries, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Thanks,

Mr I Dunstan

